
September 16, 2021 

 

Brothers; 

 

I hope this letter finds all of you well and that you and your families have escaped the ravages of the 

current Pandemic. The Pandemic, along with technological changes and new regulations, have certainly 

brought many changes to our lives as time marches forward. Those changes affect everything we do 

over time including the work of the Housing Corporation.  It was under these premises, that at last 

year’s Delta Nu Housing Corporation Annual Meeting, I formed a Committee to review our Housing 

Corporation By Laws to make necessary recommendations to bring them up to current legal, 

technological standards, and practices that now affect us all. Appointed to that Committee were two of 

our Directors: Jeff Edwards and Dennis Arndt; along with two (2) members of the regular Alumni 

Chapter: Jerry Morris and Jimmy Goode. I would like to commend and personally thank those brothers 

for the hard work and dedication they demonstrated in their work product. 

 

After completion of their original draft of the proposed By Laws, your Board of Directors has meet twice 

to review and revise that proposal as deemed necessary. The Board of Directors is now presenting the 

final edition of the Proposed new By Laws of the Delta Nu Housing Corporation for your review and 

approval. The new proposed By Laws can be found on the Delta Nu website www.KADeltaNu.com . 

Please take time to review this document and support us by ratifying it at our next general meeting at 

Homecoming on Saturday, October 23rd. We look forward to seeing you all then. 

 

Sandy Fitzgerald 

President 

Delta Nu Housing Corporation 

  

 

 

http://www.kadeltanu.com/

